## UCC 0103 09S

From:

Catherine Patterson [cpatters@uh.edu]

Sent:

Thursday, April 23, 2009 12:35 PM

To:

Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Re: FW: University Coordinating Commission: GPSC Response needed for UCC 0096 09S

Dear Jeanette,

Graduate and Professional Studies Council requests that this policy be stated specifically as "undergraduate medical withdrawal . . . " There is a separate procedure for graduate students. There is no objection to the substance of the policy as it applies to undergraduate students.

Cathy Patterson Chair, GPSC

Dear Dr. Patterson:

This is a reminder that the Graduate & Professional Studies response to UCC 0096 09S: Medical & Administrative Withdrawal - Change in Deadline Terminology Request is due this Monday, April 27, 2009. Please send responses to <a href="mailto:ucc@uh.edu">ucc@uh.edu</a>. The UCC will meet April 29, 2009 to discuss the final action for this document. Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to review this proposed policy.

Sincerely,

Dan Wells, Chair

University Coordinating Commission

dwells@uh.edu

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/